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British Shipbuilders Nationalisation Compensation

Your letter of 22 July was marked as copied to me but
we did not in fact see it until it was drawn to our attention
separately through other correspondence.

The view here is that your letter may be over-optimistic
as to the cases going to the Court and the likely outcome if
they do. We have been told by the Secretary of the European
Commission for Human Rights that we should not rule out the
possibility that the matter will be referred to the Court:
the Commission has so far taken no decision. And if reference
is made to the Court, the outcome is unpredictable, since the
Court is in no way bound to follow the Commission's view,
although there is a reasonable prospect that it will do so.

There is no question of disagreement with your view that
we should make no proposals for a friendly settlement, but
I understand that it is for the FCO as® agent in the cases to
tell the Commission formally of HMG's position. We have
already done so orally. I am copying this letter to the
Private Secretaries in No 10, Treasury, Dept of the
Environment and the Law Officers Department.
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Miss Varley
Dept of Trade and Industry







